
From: BShannon@farmersnational.com
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:18:04 PM

I strongly support Arkansas agriculture and C&H Hog Farms. Do not bow to environmental terrorism,
but follow sound science, and issue this permit.

Bill Shannon
Accredited Farm Manager (AFM)
Senior Farm Manager
Farmers National Company
P.O. Box 17116
Jonesboro, Arkansas  72403

870-933-9700 office
870-933-9701 fax
870-761-5649 cell

http://www.FarmersNational.com/BillShannon
http://www.FarmersNational.com

Serving America's Landowners Since 1929
Proud to Be Employee Owned
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